TOWN OF GRIFFITH
REDEVELOPMENT COMMISSION
MEETING OF JUNE 26,2018

Commission President Larry Ballah called the June 26, 2018 meeting to order at 6:45 p.m. at the
Griffith Town Hall 111 N. Broad Street, Griffith, Indiana.

Larry Ballah
Richard Miller
Rick Ryfa

Tony Hobson
Melissa Robbins
John Volkmann

Sheri Bradtke McNeil
Steve McDermott
Michelle Velez
Approval of Minutes

Tresurer-

Old Business

New Business

Those in Attendance

Redevelopment Commssion President
Redevelopment Commission Vice President
Redevelopment Commission Member
Absent

Redevelopment Commission Secrerary
Town Treasurer

Also in Attendance

Attorney for the Redevelopment Commission
Building Commissioner
Activities Director/ Town Council Assistant

Commissioner President Larry Ballah motioned to approve
May 22, 2018 Minutes, Redevelopment Commision member
Melissa Robbins seconded the motion, Motion Carried.

Town Treasurer John Volkmann presented bills totaling
$206,676.57. Commissioner President Larry Ballah motion to
approve, Commissioner Vice President Rich Miller seconded,
Motion Carried.

Commission member Rick Ryfa mentioned there is about
$340,000.00 in combined funds as of now. Redevelopment
Commision Member Rick Ryfa motioned to approve the bill from
Oct. 2016 facade program for Austgen Properties in the amount of
$20,000.00 which was verified through the minutes it was
previously approved, Redvelopment Commission Member Melissa
Robbins seconded the motion, Motion Carried.

Resolution of Tiff Allocation of properties, will discuss furthur in
the July meeting.




Pending items Golf Course, nothing to report.
Properties on Broad Street, no action today will discuss in
July Redevelopment meeting.
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Meeting closed at 6:55p.m
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"Michelle Strauch - Recording Secretary
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